
 

  Share with us! 

At Abbey Hey, we love to celebrate what is 

happening in the local community.  Please send 

any photos to admin@abbeyheyprimary.org.uk 

and you could feature in a future addition of the 

newsletter! 
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Celebrations! 

 Well done Year 6 who 

have worked very hard 

all year in preparation for 

their SATs tests.  They 

enjoyed a delicious 

breakfast and felt proud 

to show off their 

grammar, reading and 

math’s skills. 
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 Coronation 

We enjoyed a 

lovely Coronation 

celebration last 

Wednesday, with 

cake and photos 

with some very 

special visitors! 

 Well done and thank you to 

Scarlett who has raised an 

amazing £590 for the school 

nurture hub, as well as 

donating her hair to the 

Princess Trust.  She met the 

Lord Mayor of Manchester 

who recently visited our 

school, and was thrilled to 

meet the bears her donation 

paid for. 

 



 

 

  

Votes for Schools. 
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